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Declaration of compliance with 
 

RoHS guidelines 
 
 
The RoHS guidelines are aimed at reducing and preventing the use of hazardous substances in 
electrical components, electronic equipment and other products. 
The basis for this was initiated in 2002 in Directive 2002/95/EC. 
This directive was replaced in 2011 by directive 2011/65/EU, which came into force in July 2011 and 
is called the RoHS II directive. 
In 2015 this was further amended by Directive 2015/863 and now known as RoHS-3. 
 
The RoHS directive contains a list of restricted chemicals. The following substances may only be 
present in equipment and products if the concentration remains below the maximum of the 
homogeneous material stated below. 

• Lead (0,1 %)  
• Mercury (0,1 %)  
• Cadmium (0,01 %)  
• Hexavalent chromium / chromium trioxide (0,1 %)  
• Polybrominated biphenyls (PBB's) (0,1 %)  
• Polybrominated diphenyl ethers (PBDE's) (0,1 %)  
• Bis (2-ethylhexyl) phthalate (DEHP) (0,1 %) 
• Butyl Benzyl phthalate (BBP) (0,1 %) 
• Dibutyl phthalate (DBP) (0,1 %) 
• Di-isobutyl phthalate (DIBP) (0,1 %) 

 
We, SPITA Smart Products B.V., manufacturer of SPITA ResQ-tape, hereby state that our product 
complies with the RoHS-3 regulations. 
 
Our pure silicone self-fusing tape product does NOT contain and is FREE from any of the substances 
deemed declarable under the REACH initiative, as well as RoHS regulations. 
 
A complete List of Declarable Substances is published on our website www.resqtape.eu.  
 
Please feel free to contact us if you may have any further questions. 
 
 
Harderwijk (NL), September, 1st  2021 
 
 
 
G. Riphagen 
Managing Director 
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